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Homework Assignment for Parents – English Class 

Ms. Jennifer Pust 

jpust@smmusd.org 

I truly want your child to be successful and firmly believe that a strong teacher-parent 
relationship is the first step in making that happen. With this in mind, I am giving parents 
the opportunity to begin the school year with this OPTIONAL homework assignment: 
write to me about your child. 

This assignment is voluntary on your part and will not affect your child’s grade in my 
class. However, I have found that I learn many interesting things about my students 
through these letters, so I strongly encourage you to complete this. 

The assignment is simple: in a thousand words or fewer, tell me what you think is 
important for me to know about your child.  

Like all good assignments, there needs to be a due date; therefore, I would like your 
homework turned in by September 7th so that I have a chance to read it before we meet 
on Back to School Night on Thursday, September 15th. You may either send it in with 
your child or e-mail it to me at jpust@smmusd.org. 

I look forward to a wonderful year together, and to seeing you on September 15th! 

 

 

 


